What are we doing in Beech class?
Spring 2
In Beech class this half term, we will continue to integrate with Willow class for some of our Literacy and Maths work. In Literacy, we will focus on a book called ‘Peace at Last’ and, in Maths, we will be looking at shapes and patterns and length. We will also continue working on our individual reading, writing and number targets.

In Art, we will focus on Vincent Van Gogh and look at some of his famous paintings. We will then try to create our own paintings in his style. In Science, we will be looking at different materials: naming them, looking at their properties and sorting. We will also look at how some materials can be changed.

Forest School will be delivered off site from this half term as the school building work progresses. It will still be on Friday but will now be in the morning and we will integrate with Rowan class for this. Swimming will continue for children in Year 6 and the remaining children will continue to work with the children from Oak class on PSHE targets around feelings and emotions.

Cooking this half term is based around the theme of chocolate and this week starts off with chocolate fudge. We will try not to let the children eat it all before it gets home ( We will also be looking at the celebrations of Mother’s Day, pancake day and Easter. 

We will be starting our phonics groups again next week so children will be receiving spellings homework on a Friday for a test the following Friday. We will also continue to send reading books home so would appreciate your continued support with this. Books will be changed at least once a week on a Friday but more often if we feel that this is needed.

Please continue to use the diary to contact us about anything and we look forward to another successful half term.
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